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Abstract. In this paper we deal with comparisons among several esti- 
mators available in situations of multicollinearity (e.g., the r - k  class 
estimator proposed by Baye and Parker, the ordinary ridge regression 
(ORR) estimator, the principal components regression (PCR) estimator 
and also the ordinary least squares (OLS) estimator) for a misspecified 
linear model where misspecification is due to omission of some relevant 
explanatory variables. These comparisons are made in terms of the mean 
square error (mse) of the estimators of regression coefficients as well as of 
the predictor of the conditional mean of the dependent variable. It is 
found that under the same conditions as in the true model, the superiority 
of the r - k class estimator over the ORR, PCR and OLS estimators and 
those of the ORR and PCR estimators over the OLS estimator remain 
unchanged in the misspecified model. Only in the case of comparison 
between the ORR and PCR estimators, no definite conclusion regarding 
the mse dominance of one over the other in the misspecified model can be 
drawn. 
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1. Introduction 

Econometricians,  while dealing with the problem of choice of a proper 
model, face, inter alia, the problems of multicollinearity and misspecifica- 
tion of the model. The statistical consequences of multicollinearity in a 
linear regression model have been studied in great detail (see Judge et al. 
((1980), Chapter  12) for detailed discussion of this problem). It is well 
known that in situations of multicollinearity, it becomes difficult to obtain 
precise estimates of  the separate effects of the variables involved in the 
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